
January is  

School Board 

Member  

Recognition 

Month 

School boards… 

 Are in charge of

making policy,

setting goals,

maintaining

buildings and

overseeing million

-dollar budgets.

 Work to be sure

our children get a

first rate

education in a

safe, caring

environment.

 Give countless

hours to make

our community

strong.

Take time in  

January to thank our 

school board members 

for a job well done. 

School Board Member 
Recognition Month 

School board members chart the 
course for student success by working 
to provide a first rate education for all 

children. 

Take time in January to thank your school 
board members for a job well done.

www.AlabamaSchoolBoards.org
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